
 
 
To:  COMO Curtis Han  

COS Jim Losi  
District 11N Board and Staff  

From:  Nikolay Zherebnenkov, DSO-EM D11N  
 
Date:   April 10, 2023  
 
Subject: District 11N DSO-EM Report  
 
The month of March was predominately calm after the storm systems. ADSO-EM Heap completed a 
few Emergency Management classes. Two storm accountability notifications were sent out. Rest of 
the month was quiet. DSO-EM will have a training after Easter with Bryce Leinan on how to 
complete follow up reports and where to send them. 


